

Dear Community Friend,

February 15, 2021

Fort Armstrong Horsemen's Association Foundation has proudly promoted recreational and civic events at the Crooked Creek Horse Park and in the surrounding areas since 2002. The Foundation's mission is to promote equine activities, environmental conservation, and community involvement and supports activities such as youth riding programs, safe riding trails, clinics, educational opportunities and rodeos. The Foundation also supports other non-profit groups such as local 4H clubs, animal rescue organizations, search and rescue training, and provides a Park setting for gatherings of all kinds. Crooked Creek Horse Park is nestled on 97 acres in Manor Twp. Armstrong County.

In addition to the Crooked Creek Horse Park, the Foundation supports the McAninch Trailhead Area, which consists of over 60 acres in Burrell and Kittanning Townships and borders the Crooked Creek Lake. This location will provide a venue for equine Eventing of all kinds. It has gorgeous views, 5 electrical hook ups, outhouse, pavilions and direct access to the equestrian trail system that surrounds the lake.

We are writing to ask for a helping hand from you or your business to assist in the Foundation's mission. Our summer schedule is full of events! Equine and outdoor enthusiasts come from all over the surrounding areas to attend these events and spend time at the Park.

Fort Armstrong Horsemen's Association Foundation is a 501(c) 3 non-profit association and your donations are tax deductible.

With your *tax-deductible* donation, we can continue our mission and provide funds for operations, renovations, upgrades, and improvements. In return, we will proudly display a banner featuring your name, or company's name and logo. Our three large barns, Administration Building and grandstands will highlight your generosity. This will provide an opportunity to all the users of the Park to see the banner, giving you recognition for your generous donation. If you would like to donate, please complete the attached form and return it the PO Box below. If you want additional information, please contact me directly at the number below or any member of the Board. Board members and activities are listed on our web site at www.crookedcreekhorsepark.com. Every little bit helps.

Thank you for your consideration, and we hope to work with you soon!

Jamie L. Colder

President, Fort Armstrong Horsemen's Association Foundation (724) 859-5572